Municipal Housing Authority for the City of Yonkers 
Public Notice of Revised Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan

In accordance with federal law and regulation, the Municipal Housing Authority for the City of Yonkers (MHACY)  is revising its Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Administrative Plan. The proposed revisions to the HCV Administrative Plan are available for review and comment from Monday, January 16, 2023 to Wednesday, February 15, 2023 , on the MHACY  website: www.mhacy.org. To review the revisions to the Administrative Plan Chapter 4-1B Applying for Assistance [CV GB, 4-11-4-16]; Chapter 17-VI.D Selection from the Waiting List [24CFR 983.251 (c)]; and Chapter 18-V.E. Selection from the Waiting List [24 CFR 983.251 (c)] in its current and revised form, please visit the MHACY website at https://www.mhacy.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Redline-Chapter-4-MHACY-Admin-Plan.pdf
Written comments on the proposed revisions must be addressed to “Attention: Marcie Ciuffetelli, Leased Housing Director, MHACY Administrative Plan” at the MHACY Main Administrative Office, 1511 Central Park Avenue, P.O. Box 35, Yonkers, NY 10710-0035, and must be received by the close of business (5:00 pm) on Wednesday, February 15, 2023. 
Public hearings to receive public comments on the proposed revisions to the HCV Administrative Plan will be held on Thursday, February 16, 2023 at 11:00 am and 6:00 pm via the Zoom format. The Zoom meeting information can be accessed 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88678012872?pwd=cEJZMU1DZHkrM0FyeElMTXhYUHZIZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86142079861?pwd=SUlScFhaaW1abFpUTCtVd1lUTHpadz09

For questions regarding the HCV Administrative Plan proposed revisions, please contact Marcie Ciuffetelli at (914) 793-8400 ext 123. 
Persons with disabilities requiring assistance or alternative formats, or wishing to submit comments in alternative formats can contact the MHACY Administrative Office, JoAnn Rodriguez at (914) 793-8400 ext 111 TTY 800-545-1833 ext 766.
